ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 5-2-21 AND OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE TO GOD AND OUR NEIGHBOR

PLEASE JOIN US....for a Pre-Mother’s Day Fellowship THIS SATURDAY at 2 PM at the Laurel Library located at 507 - 7th Street, Laurel, MD.  20707

LENTEN SACRIFICES....have been received by OUR YOUTH and a few ADULTS, although several of our adults have not followed through on their $2.00 per day for the 46 days of Lent.  We are asking for those who have yet to fulfill this small but important commitment to do immediately.

AN EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY....is available for a substance abuse worker through the Marshall Heights Community Development Corp.  Interested persons should contact Pastor Tucker.

WE PRAY....that all members have received their COVID vaccinations by now.  If you are having trouble in this area please reach out to another member for assistance.

WE DO SALUTE....Sis. Marschelle Davis who celebrated a birthday on May 1st.  Happy Birthday Sis. Davis!

THE ANNUAL CONGRESS OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION WEEK...is almost here!  This is a time for special learning for everyone.  Deacons, ministers, laypersons, youth, and even pastors will be participating.  Pastor Tucker will kick off the session by hosting a Pre-Convocation President’s Panel on Racism, both from an institutional perspective and during the pandemic.  This will take place on Wednesday, May 19TH (7-9 PM).  Your support and participation is encouraged.  The Congress classes will begin Monday, 24th. 

YOUR PRAYERS....are solicited for Dr. Cleveland T. Mason and family in the passing of his mother last week.  A few of us (very few) recall when Dr. Mason pastored in DC and we held joint Bible Studies together in southeast DC.  He now serves as pastor of the Perkins Square Baptist Church in Baltimore.  He also serves as President of the Baltimore Baptist Convention.

